
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS TO THE JANE/FINCH CENTRE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

The Jane/Finch Centre (JFC) is an incorporated non-profit, charitable organization.

JFC is governed by an 11 person volunteer board of directors elected by individual, community
and organizational membership at the Annual General Meeting. There are vacancies on the board
of directors for a four year term.

All JFC board members serve as individuals committed to the mandate of JFC and to the
important role of independent community social planning in helping to shape the quality of life for
all residents. Although board members do not represent any particular community, constituency,
or organization in board service, the composition of the JFC board of directors should reflect as
much as possible the character and nature of our community. In that regard, in recruiting
candidates for nomination to the board, the nominations committee will apply the following
considerations:

• People who understand from their personal experience, work, and/or volunteer activity issues
important to vulnerable or marginalized community members.
• People from various ethnic identities and cultural traditions and backgrounds.
• People who live or work in Northwest Toronto.
• People from a variety of professional or sectoral perspectives, such as labour, business, law,
public service, faith communities, social justice movements, etc.

Volunteer board members, of course, bring many skills and talents to their board responsibilities.
Organizational strengths in areas such as access, equity, strategic planning finance, fundraising,
law, communications, human resource development, etc. are welcome.

This year the nominations committee is particularly interested in candidates with an emphasis in
the areas of: Finance, law, non-profit governance, arts, children and youth, public sector and
labour relations.

Individuals who are nominated and agree to stand for membership election to the JFC board will
be making a commitment to a four year term. They will agree to attend bi-monthly, two to three
hour board meetings and to contribute an additional two to three hours per month to JFC
committee, task group or other board related volunteer work.

Interested individuals may submit their candidacy or nominate others to the JFC board by
forwarding a copy of their curriculum vitae and a brief statement of interest by email to:

Michelle Dagnino
Executive Director
michelled@janefinchcentre.org

All applications are due by June 15, 2022.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST IN BECOMING A JFC BOARD MEMBER.


